

2150 Smithtown Avenue - Suite 7 / Ronkonkoma, NY 11779-7358 631-737-1700 / Fax: 631-737-1890 / www.libn.com

October 12, 2011

Peter Papagianakis Business Law Firm LLC 22 Jericho Turnpike, Suite 100 East Mineola, NY 11501

Dear Mr. Papagianakis,

It's my great pleasure to welcome you as a member of the Leadership in Law Class of 2011. The Leadership in Law Award was created to recognize excellence and is dedicated to those individuals whose leadership, both in the legal profession and in the community, has had a positive impact on Long Island.

Selection of the awardees was based on nominations, including testimonials from superiors, peers and clients, and biographical information sent to us reflecting your career and professional accomplishments. You were selected for an award in the Sole Practitioners category and, along with fellow awardees, will be honored at a special awards gala on the evening of Tuesday, November 14 at the Crest Hollow Country Club in Woodbury from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m.

We will be creating a special event section that highlights the accomplishments of each of the awardees. The event section will be used as the program for the awards gala and will be distributed to the readers of Long Island Business News so the entire business community can celebrate your success. You will find the event announcement in the pages of Long Island Business News each week leading up to the dinner as well as on our Web site, <a href="https://www.libn.com">www.libn.com</a>.

If you have questions or need additional information regarding the event, please contact Marlene McDonnell, at (631) 913-4258.

Again, my congratulations on being selected for the Leadership in Law Award and thank you for the many contributions you make to Long Island.

Sincerely,

John L. Kominicki President and Publisher

munde'